
 

     

      

          

              

              

              

              

          
 
5th May 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Feedback from our museum 
 
Thank you very much for supporting our pop up museum which showcased how much we had learnt during 
our topic: What makes our world wonderful? 
 
The children thoroughly enjoyed sharing with you the different areas covered. It was great for you to see what 
they have been up to, there is so much more to their learning than what you see in the books!  
 
We would like your feedback to share with the children so they can appreciate the impact they had on you. 
Please can you complete the form below and return it to school by Friday 13th May. All returned forms will be 
entered into a special draw for a tin of biscuits during the fill a jar event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Rebecca Norton 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Feedback from the pop up museum to be shared with the children 
 
Name of parent/s or carers: 
 
What did you particularly enjoy and why? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Was there any individual/s or class that stood out – why? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thinking of next time we do an event like this, is there anything we can improve? 

 
 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

 
     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
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